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	 As the saying goes, a picture tells a thousand words. 
I will let the pictures tell the stories. We had many events 
and activities that we could all participate in.

SEWING LABELS for GENERAL NEEDS:
We sewed labels on approximately 100 lap blankets for 
homeless Long Island veterans. 12 ladies were present.

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON at PALMERS - The luncheon was attended by over 50 members 
including Associates.

ADOPT A BATTALION - 
Items will be dropped 
off at the post in Mass-
apequa to be shipped to 
veterans overseas.

Happy New Year
         2019



AMBASSADOR LUNCHEON
	 Our next Ambassador Luncheon will be to help the Sis-
ters of St. Claire in Italy. It will be held at the Nutty Irishmen on 
January 17th at 12:30. The cost is $20.00. A check to Women’s 
Cub of Farmingdale will be collected by Bea Ferrari at our January 
3rd meeting or you may mail it to her no later than January 10th. 
There will also be a $1.00 raffle at the luncheon for an item hand 
made by the sisters.  Thank you!

WAYS AND MEANS

Chinese New Year
Sunday, February 3, 2019

1:00 pm - $45.00 per person
Includes Dragon Show

The Lotus Garden Restaurant
345 Conklin Street

Farmingdale, NY  11735

Lois Carbo and Rosemary Emigholz are
collecting checks. Please make them out to

Women’s Club of Farmingdale.

BOOK CLUB
	 Our next meeting will be on Friday, January 11th. We 
will be reading the book Belgravia available at the library at the 
reference desk. We will meet at noon at the Farmingdale Diner.

BOOK CLUB LUNCHEON with author 
         DINA SANTORELLI

MADONNA HEIGHTS - Project Night Night
     deliverying 65 bags for the children.

	 Reminder to monthly lunch chairwomen:  Please charge 
the microphone when you arrive at Allen Park in the morning of 
our lunch meeting. Also, the secretary in the office has suggest-
ed that you call the office the day before the meeting to remind 
them that we’re meeting the next day, and to have a worker 
available to help move tables, etc. if needed.   Their number is 
516-755-1842.  They have a copy of the sketch of the table ar-
rangements in the office.  It’s probably still a good idea to bring 
your copy with you. Thank you.  
				    Judy Vilas, Luncheon Chairperson

LUNCHEON COMMITTEE
Several members made the blankets 
that were included the tote bags for 
Project Night Night (PNN).



DATES TO REMEMBER
Jan. 1	 New Years Day
Jan. 3	 General Meeting - Allen Park - Noon
Jan. 11	 Book Club - Farmingdale Diner - Noon
Jan. 17	 Executive Board Meeting
Jan. 21	 Martin Luther King Day

CELEBRATING 23 YEARS OF VOLUNTEER WORK 
	 CONGRATULATIONS TO PAULINE BOVE OPEN HOUSE at BARBARA HOERNER’S

	 Sadly, no photos

FARMINGDALE ADULT DAY CARE -
	 Christmas Songs

CHRISTMAS WALK THROUGH at ROSEMARY EMIGHOLZS

13 CLUB WOMEN WENT TO SEE CHER -
	 Lunch at Gallaghers Steak House, Cher, the tree, Saks and the tree at night
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The Women’s Club of Farmingdale Executive Board

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING - JANUARY 17 - 10:00 AM

JANUARY
Karen Coonan - 20

Judy Vilas - 23

Two of our Women’s Club members were proud as their men were 
honored at the Farmingdale Luncheon Rotary’s holiday gathering 
held at Charlotte’s Speakeasy on Main Street, Farmingdale. Hilda 
Carman’s son, Bill, and Madeline Bondietti’s husband, Frank, re-
ceived the prestigious Paul Harris II Fellowship for their commit-
ment to the Rotary goals and their community volunteerism. Bill 
Carman has also established a $1000 Rotary scholarship in mem-
ory of his late father, Willis B. Carman a former Lunch Rotary Club 
President.  Frank Bondietti was honored for his 38 years with the 
Lunch  Rotary and his charitable work with veterans.

Congratulations to Cheryl Parisi on her 1st 
place finish in her age division in the Ho-
HoHo Run 5K race on December 9th. The 
race supports the efforts of the Thiesen 
Foundation.

EYEGLASSES
Ladies, please remember to recycle your 
old eyeglasses.  They will be donated to 
the Lions Club for recycling worldwide.  
Collections will be made at all in-house 
meetings. Thank you, Maria

Ladies, send me your family Christmas photos and we will put 
them in the newsletter in January.


